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ANNUAL MASS OF  REMEMBRANCE FOR 

THOSE BURIED FROM OUR CHURCHES 

 

 There is a tradition in our faith that during the month 
of November we remember those who have died and 

especially those who have died  during the past year.  At our 
Annual Remembrance Mass we recall those names and light a 
candle in their memory.  
 

This year’s Mass of Remembrance for those whose funerals 
were celebrated from our Churches between  October 2018 and 
September 2019 will take place  in   Ss Peter & Paul`s Church on 
Monday 18th November at 7.30pm for those whose funerals 
took place in  Balbriggan.  
 

You are welcome as a community to join us as a sign  of  support 
to those who have been  bereaved in the past year  or to light a 
candle in memory of a loved one whose funeral took place in 
another Church or in remembrance of  deceased family /friends. 
  

WORLD DAY OF                              

REMEMBRANCE  

FOR                              

VICTIMS OF ROAD              

TRAFFIC                   

ACCIDENTS.   
 

This weekend                

remember those 

killed or injured on 

our worlds roads, 

their  families and 

Many others affected 

including the            

emergency services.   

  ALTAR 

LIST OF 

THE   DEAD                                                                      
Altar List of the 

Dead Envelopes are  

available at the back 

of theChurch .  

Please return to the 

Parish Office or  

Sacristy as soon as 

possible so that their 

names can be re-

called and prayed for 

on the First  Fridays            

throughout the year.    

GARDA VETTING 
 

Balbriggan Parish has been asked by the Archdiocese of Dublin for all Ministers of the Eucharist, Ministers 
of the Word, Choir members and all Church volunteers to renew their Garda Vetting  to meet the new               

criteria that has been recently introduced.    
 

Please be advised of an amendment to the 100 point identification check for Garda Vetting.                                                  
The Archdiocese of Dublin can no longer accept Public Service Cards as a means to validate                   

identity.  There are however a number of other identification options available to you.                                                           
Essentially, the GNVB requires Relevant Organisations to verify the name, date of birth and current              

address of the applicant in addition to a form of photographic identity proof.  This will mean at least two 
different forms of ID, one of which should be photographic.  

‘Do This in Memory’                          
Masses  

A reminder of Parents & Guardians of children preparing for 
First Holy Communion in 2020 that we will have  the next 
of our DTIM Masses next weekend 23rd/24th November  

Sat 6.30pm for  
Ss Peter & Paul’s, Balscadden & Gaelscoil 

Sun 12 noon for  
St Teresa’s, Balrothery, Bracken ET, Balbriggan ET, St George’s 

& Scoil Chormaic  
(If you are unable to come to your designated  Mass please 

come along to the other one that weekend.) 



CHY FORMS 
Many thanks to those who have already returned their 
CHY Forms. If you have not already done so, you can 
return your form to the Parish Office. For those who 
are currently paying tax and have not received a form 
please contact the Office on 01 8412116. Apologies to 
those who may have received a form in error. A CHY 
Form allows the Parish to reclaim tax paid on 
donations of €250 or more made over the course of a 
year by any tax payer. 

Mass Intentions 
Weekend of November 16th /17th  

Saturday 6.30pm: John Jack Connolly (Months Mind) 
Mary Guildea (1st Ann) 
Nicholas, Jospehine & Mary Coyle 
Oisin Gibbons Coyle; Leo McClean 
Joe Wade  

Sunday  8.30am: 
Balscadden  

Deceased members of Fingal Vintage 
Society 

Balbriggan 10am:  Jack Burns; Bernard & Mary Gorman 
Michael & Mary O`Brien; Peggy White 
Esther Tolan; Olive Redmond 
Liam Oonan 

12noon: Monica Carvin (Months Mind) 
Richard McNicholl; Eileen & Joe 
Kiernan;Esther Burke; Bernie & 
Patrick Daly; Pat McKeon 

15.30pm Polish Mass  

Weekday Mass Intentions 

Monday 10am:  Special Intention  

Tuesday 10am: Michael Daly (rec deceased) 
Special Intention 

Wed      10am For the People of the Parish 

Thursday 10am 
 
 
7.30am 

Frances, Tommy & Pat Carton 
Sean McGukin; Veronica Russell 
 
Padre Pio Prayer Group Mass.  

Friday  10am: Special Intention 

Weekend November  23rd /24th   

Saturday 6.30pm: Christina Coffey (1st Ann) 
Richard Gracey (1st Ann) 
Christopher & Padden Melia 
Doll & John Germaine; Billy Jackson 
Edward `Hoe` Guildea                         
Joseph McNally 
 

Sunday  8.30pm: 
Balscadden  

Frank & Mary Ann Casey 
Joseph, Philomena & Anne Maguire 

Balbriggan 10am: Kevin & Madeline Sheerin; Joe & Rita 
Corrigan; Anne Mullen; Nellie & John 
O`Brien; Thomas  `Mossy` Reynolds 
Kelly & Costello families; John 
Sheridan 

12 noon: Jack Dunne (1st Ann) 
Dr. Patrick O`Mathuna; Mary Smith 
nee McGarry; John Elmore; Frances & 
Joe Kelly; Phyllis White; Margaret & 
James Byrne 

13.30pm: Indian Chaplaincy Mass 

BALBRIGGAN & DISTRICT HORTICULTURAL                               
SOCIETY                                                                                       

will hold a garden talk on Thursday 21st  November at 8.30 

pm in the Scouts Den, Market Green Balbriggan, a garden talk 

entitled  'Winter Colour' by Dominica Mc kevitt head gardener 

Ardgillan Demesne and Gardens. Dominica will give lots of 

suggestions of how to add winter colour and sent to the garden 

with colourful illustrations.   Tea and biscuits in-

cluded. Raffle on the night. Plants and seeds and garden-
ing magazine swap. For more information Tel 087 7520506.  

PADRE PIO PRAYER GROUP MASS                                           
The next Padre Pio Prayer group Mass will take place in            

Ss Peter & Paul`s on Thursday 21st November at 7.30pm.               
Rosary starts at  7.15pm.  All Welcome.       

PLANNED GIVING                           
The Planned Giving Collection for the Weekend 

of  November 2nd/3rd amounted to €1,410.  

Many thanks for your  contributions. 

REGISTRATION WEEK FOR  SS PETER & 
PAUL`S J.N.S. FOR  SEPTEMBER 2020 

Will take place from Monday 18 th Nov. – Friday 
22 th Nov. 2020 each morning from 9.30a.m - 

11.30a.m. only. 
Acceptance of application forms is conditional on                          

parents/guardians reading and 
accepting our Admissions Policy.                                                         

(See www.sspeterandpauljns.ie) 
Documents needed: 

 
 

) 

ADVENT VESPERS & BENEDICTION 
 

Sung in Latin with Gregorian Chant  

5pm on each Sunday of Advent  

1st, 8th, 15th & 22nd December 

In Silverstream Priory  

Benedictine Monks, Stamullen, Co. Meath 

Tea in the Gatehouse afterwards 

.O`DWYERS GAA                                                                          
O`Dwyers GAA Club AGM in the clubhouse on Thursday 

28th November @ 8pm. Set dancing class on Monday nights 
at 8.15pm.  Bingo every Wednesday night at 8.45pm.  Skills 
camp has moved indoors to Flemington Community Centre 

on Saturday mornings from 11am to 12.30pm. 
1212.30pm.  www.odwyersgaa.com  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 2020 

We kindly ask all Parents/Guardians who have  yet to 

return Request forms & Baptism Certificates for First 

Holy Communion 2020 to do so as soon as possible to 

the Parish Office.  It is  important ALL the children are                

registered so they can be part of the preparation                  

programme in the parish.  

PARISH SHOP                                                                                       
The Parish Shop is located at the back of the Church and is 

open before and after all Masses at the weekend, stocking a 

range of religious items.   Currently there is a sale on selected 

items to make room for more stock.   

http://www.odwyersgaa.com

